Sent: Thursday, 4 August 2011 5:53 PM Elections To: electoral redistribution Subject: Dear Electoral Commissioner, I object to the proposed re-distribution, in particular to the hiving off of O'Connor and Lyneham to be part of Gungahlin. O'Connor and Lyneham should remain part of a North Canberra electorate. I appreciate that boundaries must change with changes in population but there are practical problems in splitting up a coherent area such as the old North Canberra. I do not feel that members representing Belconnen and Gungahlin will give enough regard to the character of this area, where I have lived for 32 years.

Barbara Meyer

Yours sincerely

From:

Barbara Meyer